
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

16th July 2021

 Hello everyone, 

What a fantastic Arts Week we have had!  Children really enjoyed drama, lots of 

wonderful art activities and fantastic circus skills workshops with Circomedia. 

There were also some sunny trips out on the water, with year 2 visiting the SS 

Great Britain (do you know what the SS stands for?) and some lucky year 4 

children who helped to launch Bristol’s new plastic fishing boat ’Seacycler’.  We 

enjoyed a splendid performance from year 1 and a wonderful leavers’ assembly 

from year 6. We wish all the fabulous Year 6 children the very best for the future.  

I would like to say a huge thank you to all of you, for coping so well with what has 

been a very challenging year. Let us hope that the year ahead is easier and more 

settled for everyone. 

Monday is Splash day and Hannah More’s Got 

Talent, so please come prepared. Then many 

families will be celebrating Eid on Tuesday and our 

final day is Wednesday, when we will be saying a 

sad goodbye to some friendly faces. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher  

 Lavender:  Emily      Reception:  Mariam  

 Year 1:   Munir and Mujahid 

 Year 2:   Sara and Noah 

 Year 3:   Eba and Sudais 

 Year 4:   Musna and Danilo 

 Year 5:   Riyan and Bushra 

 Year 6:     Yusuf and Hamsa     

LEARNING CHAMPIONS! 

SPLASH DAY is on Monday. Please come to 

school in clothes (and shoes) that can get 

wet, then bring your school uniform in a 

bag to change in to afterwards. 



We’ve had a fantastic arts week themed around Australasia.  We have enjoyed dot 
painting, listening to and making aboriginal music and baking a super yummy lamington cake! 
Please read as often as possible with your child and ask them questions about what they are 
reading.   Continue going over times tables too!  

We were busy performing our play this week! We were very excited to showcase all the 
hard work that went into our performance. We also enjoyed taking part in a circus skills 

workshop and getting involved in lots of creative work during arts week! At home, 
please recap phonics knowledge up to phase 5!  

This week we have been busy practising, practising and practising our performance 
in our final full week! We’re so excited to share it with you. We also enjoyed a treat 
at Puxton,  arts week creativity and an exciting visit from Circomedia.  

Please join us in celebrating all your children’s fantastic achievements throughout 
their time at Hannah More! Join us 1.40-2.20pm on Monday on the field for tea 
and cake. Enter through the field gate, opposite The Barley Mow.  

We have been incredibly busy!  We were finally able to go to the SS Great 
Britain which we loved. Make sure you use your golden ticket for a free trip with your 
families! We also had a fantastic arts week themed around North America.  We have 

enjoyed animal collages, rain sticks and Mexican mirror art! Please visit the library over 
the summer break to find some great books to read!  Keep practising those addition 
and subtraction number facts too!   

We’ve had a fantastic arts week themed around Asia.  We enjoyed making and 
painting clay dragons, using water colour paints to create cherry blossom trees 

and cooking spring rolls. At home, read as often as possible with your 
child and ask them questions about what they are reading.   

Arts week has been so much fun! We produced all sorts of art (clay, watercolour, 
foiling and oil pastel drawings) all based on South America. We were lucky enough to 
learn circus skills with Circomedia, we responded to drama from Travelling Light and 

made Alfajores cookies. Please complete your revision booklets over the holidays and 
make sure your child reads regularly.  

This week we have been so busy! We have taken part in circus skills on the 

field, learnt about Antarctica and created some amazing pieces of 

artwork. We also enjoyed a wonderful trip to the park!   Help at home by practising your 

handwriting , reading as many books as you can, playing outside, painting, drawing and having fun! 

Talk about what you are doing, how you feel and encourage as much communication as possible.  

                                               We learnt all about Antarctica for our arts week activities. We had 

great fun making penguins from old toilet rolls, igloos from sugar cubes and exploring melting 

ice. We enjoyed the story ‘Lost and Found’ and some children had their own idea to make 

paper boats which we tested out in our water tray. Have a lovely Eid if you are celebrating and a 

lovely Summer holiday! We would like to thank all families for your support with your children’s learning 

this year and wish you well for next year.  



Open Your 
Street for Play! 

Play Streets are 
short road closures 
usually organised 
by neighbours on 

their own street, creating a safe 
space for children to play outside 

Outdoor play is vital for children’s 
wellbeing and Play Streets are an 
ideal (and free) way for children and 
communities to reconnect post 
lockdown. 

Playing Out can help!  Visit 
www.playingout.net or call 0117 
9537167 

Walk-in vaccination clinics this weekend 

SATURDAY  
10-6 at Primark. For people age 18 and 
over. This is for first dose vaccines only.  
9-5 at East Trees Medical Centre, 100a 
Fishponds Rd. For people who are 18 and 
over. You can get your first dose or second 
dose, if your first dose was 8 weeks ago.  
SUNDAY  
11-4 at Primark. For people age 18 and 
over. This is for first dose vaccines only. 

 Please get 
vaccinated! 

Is your child moving up to Year 3?  

In September you will have to pay 

for school meals unless you have 

applied online for free meals. 

Please check you have done this!

Free school meals and the pupil premium - bristol.gov.uk  

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/schools-learning-early-years/free-school-meals


We now sell school uniform online. Here is the link, which you can also find on the website. 

 www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hannahmore  

If you need uniform for September make sure you order it by the end of July. It costs £2.95 to 
have your order sent to your home. Or, you can have it delivered to school free. School deliveries 
are sent twice a month on the 2nd and 4th Mondays, and start from 3rd September. 
 

We still have some items of uniform in school which we need to sell first, before they go online. 
These are mostly P.E. t-shirts and larger sizes of sweatshirts and fleeces. Please go online first. If 
the item isn’t on the website it means that it can still be bought from school. We still have some 
samples in school if you need to decide the best size to buy for your child. 

http://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/hannahmore

